
July 19, 2022 Sent Via: E-Filing

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director & Secretary 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE:  Asotin Telephone Company, Lewis River Telephone Company, Inc., and McDaniel 
Telephone Company d/b/a TDS Telecom Use of Support from the Universal Service 
Communications Program Docket No. UT-210579 - Amended 

Dear Executive Director: 

The amended WAC 480-123-130 Reports of Asotin Telephone Company, Lewis River 
Telephone Company, Inc., and McDaniel Telephone Company d/b/a TDS Telecom are 
attached.  The reports have been amended to include a reference to the upcoming 
required submission of the FCC Broadband Data Collection (BDC) to the Commission.  
Changes have been high-lighted in yellow. 

If there are questions or concerns regarding this filing, I can be reached at either 608-
664-2923 or gail.long@tdstelecom.com.

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Gail Long 
Manager, State Government Affairs 

Enclosures – UT210579_Asotin_WAC_480-123-130_Report_Amended_071922.pdf 
UT210579_LewisRiver_WAC_480-123-130_Report_Amended_071922.pdf 
UT210579_McDaniel_WAC_480-123-130_Report_Amended_071922.pdf 
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